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26 October 2020  
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due to be sent 
23 November 2020   

 

Information Requested: 

Could you please provide me with the details of the survey refenced in your tweet 

dated 25th October where you referred to a "How are we doing survey"? 

Can you please provide details of the survey, including who you surveyed, how 

you surveyed them and when you conducted this survey? 

 

Information provided for the answer: 

Thank you for your recent request for information.  

Every two weeks, Public Health Wales, alongside a professional market research 

company, conducts telephone interviews with hundreds of people aged 18 or over 

across Wales, to understand how Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) and the 

measures being used to prevent its spread are affecting the physical, mental and 

social wellbeing of people in Wales. The survey is part of a raft of measures 

implemented by Public Health Wales to support public health and wellbeing 

through Coronavirus.  

The data referred to are from week 27 of the survey. Data were collected 

between 5th and 11th October 2020 from 585 Welsh residents aged 18 years and 

over. Findings are adjusted to represent national population demographics and 



 

presented in bi-weekly reports. In total, over 10,000 Welsh residents have 

participated in the survey since April 2020.  

For further information or to see our latest reports, please click on the following 

links:  

 https://phw.nhs.wales/news/survey-reveals-people-believe-theyre-more-

likely-to-catch-coronavirus-from-people-they-dont-know/  
 https://phw.nhs.wales/topics/latest-information-on-novel-coronavirus-

covid-19/how-are-you-doing/weekly-hayd-reports/  

 

If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request 

and wish to make a complaint or request a review of the decision, you should 

write to the Corporate Complaints Manager, Public Health Wales NHS Trust, 3, 

Number 2, Capital Quarter, Tyndall Street, Cardiff, CF10 4BZ. 

If you are not content with the outcome of your complaint or review, you may 

apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the ICO 

cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the complaints procedure 

provided by the Trust. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: 

Information Commissioner for Wales 

2nd Floor 

Churchill House 

Churchill Way 

Cardiff 

CF10 2HH 

Telephone: 029 2067 8400 

Email:  wales@ico.org.uk 
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